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DATE: September 3, 2002 
TO: 
FROM: Patricia Brady, Division of Economic Regulation pb 
RE: 

Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Se vices 

Docket No. 020440-SU - Application for certificate to provide wastewater service 
in Lee County by Gistro, Inc. 

I 

Please add to the docket file the attached facsimile letter dated September 3,  2002, 
from Michael W. Leonard, Esquire, for First Home, to Pat Brady, Commission staff. The 
letter memorializes First Homes’ concerns regarding Gistro’s application for a certificate 
for rates and charges as well as First Homes’ willingness to participate in any meetings 
on the matter. 

Attachment 
cc: Division of Economic Regulation (Redemann) 

Office of the General Counsel (Gervasi) 
Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services (Security File) 



Michael W. Leonard, P.A. 
Athmqr and cwtl6tlor at b w  
CkrtMd clrcult Civil Medlntor 

2030 McGreregor Blvd. 
Fort Myers, Florida 33901 

September 3,2002 

Pat Brady 
Division of Economic Regulations, 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shouard Oak Bfvd, 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

Dear Ms, Brady: 

I 

L 

! 
I 

I 

Telephone (941) 476-8899 
F ~ I c s ~ ~ ~  (941) 337-7744 

Please allow this letter to memorialize out earlier telephone conyemation wherein we 
discussed the Gistro hc. request for rate adoption and approval, regarding their wastewater 
collection system. I have spoken to my clients, and they have approximately 27 house$ under 
construction, with 2 slated to be completed in approximately 4 ta 5 weeks, T am in the process of 
contacting Don Thompson, who is the attorney for BSU, but as of the date of dictating this letter, I 
have yet to speak with him. 

Obviously, it is important, and we am willing to participate in a meeting between the State 
of Florida, Gistro hc., Dan Mills, Steve Crawford, and my client, This meeting should, and needs: 
to take place as quickly as pssible, in order to avoid further judicial intervention. 

Should you obtain the miff being charged by BSU, 1 would appreciate you forwarding me 
copies of same, Futthemoe, p l e m  keep me En the Imp with Espect to any scheduled lneethgs SO 

I may advise my client immediately, 
I 

Respectfully, 

Michael W. Leonard 

MWL: bb 
Cc: Kevin Berth 


